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Dear Professor Dr Ender Yarsan, 
 
It is my great pleasure to inform you that the President of the World Veterinary Association 
(WVA) Dr F. Kechrid together with the Director General of the World Organisation for Animal 
Health  (OIE) Dr B. Vallat have selected your application for World Veterinary Day Award 
2012 as the winning one. 
 
First of all I wish to congratulate you and your team of the Turkish Veterinary Medical 
Association and the Veterinary Pharmacology and Toxicology Association-Turkey with this 
succes. 
 
The winner will officially be announced during the opening session of the OIE General 
Session on Sunday afternoon in Paris, and I ask you not to spread the news before Sunday 
afternoon. 
 
Another question regards the presentation of the price.  
Please can you let me know if you or a representative of the organisation already planned to 
be in Paris? 
Another option would be that the price will be handed over to an official of the Turkish 
delegation to the OIE, who can than forward it to you. 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you by e-mail or telephone, 
 
with kind regards, 
 
 
 
Jan Vaarten 
 
Jan Vaarten, DVM  
Executive Director 
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